
Attachment I 
 

Update on the Status of Current Commercial Cannabis (CCU) Permit Holders 
 
To date, the following businesses have been issued CCU permits: 
 
Garden of Eden (GOE) – 30540-30544 Union City Boulevard 

• Four CCU permits in cultivation, distribution, manufacturing and medical retail issued in 
November 2018 

 
Jiva Life – New proposed site currently under review 

• One CCU permit for medical retail issued in November 2018 
 
To date, the following business is undergoing a conditions of approval process with the City with 
the intent to seek City Council approval for a CCU permit in tentatively by the end of this year: 
 
Redwood Medical Supply (RMS) – 2809-2809 Faber Street 

• Intent to award four CCU permits in cultivation, distribution, manufacturing and medical 
retail 

  
Status of Jiva Life, LLC 
 
Based on modifications to the application procedures approved by the City Council on July 9, 
Jiva Life recently submitted a Zoning Verification Application and a Development Review 
Application for a new location. The City anticipates completing a review of Jiva Life’s new 
application by September 30th, 2019 with the anticipation to hold Public Hearings at the October 
2019 City Council meetings. No further updates to the application can be revealed at this time.  
 
Jiva Life is in good standing with the City and community stakeholders. A financial donation was 
made by Jiva Life to the Chamber of Commerce to support the State of the City Address. By 
December 2019, Jiva Life intends to make a $3,000 financial donation to the City to fund 
Marijuana Enforcement Training Programs for two Union City police officers and an additional 
$4,500 toward social services to serve Union City residents in need.  
 
Status of GOE 
 
GOE is a vertically integrated operation with allowances for up to 22,000 square feet of Indoor 
Cultivation (including nursery and processing), Volatile Manufacturing, Distribution, and a 
Medical Storefront Retail with delivery. Eden is actively engaged with the Public Works and 
Economic and Community Development Departments to satisfy all the required site 
improvements prior to commencing with construction and ultimately, active operations. The 
Storefront Retail along with Distribution and exterior improvements to the facility are in Phase I 
of the Campus Project with an anticipated Grand Opening in late 2019 early 2020. 
 
GOE is in good standing with the City and community stakeholders. A financial donation of 
$5,000 was made to the City’s CAREavan program and just over $2,500 to funding Marijuana 
Enforcement Training Programs for two Union City police officers. In addition, GOE has 
provided a financial donation to the Chamber of Commerce to support the State of the City 
Address.  
 
Status of RMS 



 
The City Council made a declaration of Intent to Award four permits for cultivation, 
manufacturing, distribution and medical retail in May 2019. RMS is currently finalizing its 
architectural drawings and will come back to the City Council for full permits with Conditions of 
Approval. 

 


